
	
	

Project questions and concerns: 415.514.7661 or UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG February 2021 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- Rebar installation and concrete pours have begun for the ground level of the RAB. 

- Work began to connect the new roadway on the north side of the RAB site with the 
campus drive traffic circle, including replacement of the ADA ramp at that junction. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- The next virtual RAB Town Hall meeting is scheduled for March 17th from 12-1pm. 

- The steel frame of the new building will start to become visible above the fence.  

- Underground utility work in 23rd Street will conclude. No further work is expected in 
the area until later, when the fence is restored.  

- Upcoming work to erect steel beams and install metal decking for each floor will be 
noisy. The RAB project team and DPH are coordinating to mitigate the impact of 
this noise; please contact the project team for more information.  

Reminder of the Month: Mark your calendars for the 3/17 Town Hall! 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Action Steps: Stay up to date on construction progress and noisy work 
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https://rabzsfg.ucsf.edu/
https://space.ucsf.edu/construction-ucsf-research-and-academic-building-zsfg
mailto:UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu

